November 15, 2016
Town of Packwaukee
Town Board Meeting Minutes

Chairman Al Rosenthal Called the meeting to order following the Budget Hearing.

Meeting Minutes: Motion by Vikki Trimble seconded by Jim Sanders to approve the
October 11, 2016 minutes as they are written. Motion Carried.

Treasurers Report: Treasurer Jeri Showers read the Treasurers report.

Library: Lynette Jordan donated a wreath for a raffle for the library. Linda donated new
counter tops for the library. A new book drop is needed.

Citizens Inguiries and Concerns: Joe Oravetz mentioned he has had complaints about
the causeway being closed during the construction next year of the new causeway.

A petition from Tom Bowman was given to the board wanting a fire truck substation in
Packwaukee. Motion by Joe Oravetz seconded by Vikki Trimble to develop an advisory
referendum for the fire truck substation at the April election. Motion Carried.

Zoning: Motion by Jim Sanders seconded by Vikki Trimble to approve the rezone for
Jim Rhode property from Residential to Commercial. Motion Carried.

Town Hall, Park, Boat Landings, Flags, Christmas Decorations: Christmas Decorations
are up. Clerk Janny Slama will have to order the amber light bulbs that go on the
wreaths.

Recycling Center: The recycling Center is being remodeled. Al Rosenthal and Vikki
Trimble will meet with Gary Sanders about renewing his contract as attendant of the
recycling center and for the collection of the recyclables.

Licenses: None to report

Roads: 8-1-6 Disturbance of the Peace Mator Vehicle is in the hands of the state.

Boat landing: Lakeshore Drive property is being reviewed by the DNR.

Town Board Reports: Next Town Board Meeting will be on Tuesday Dec. 13, 2016.
Marguette County Towns Christmas Party will be held at JJ’s Rivers Bend in Montelio on
Dec. 8" at 6:00 p.m.

Motion by Vikki Trimble seconded by Lance Achterberg to adjourn. Motion carried.

Janny Slama - Clerk




